CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

SEPTEMBER 1992

President John Khederian 5 Cunningham Cir.Tel. 899-8650

Vice-President Candy McGann 32 Intervale Rd. Tel. 899-4677



Secretary Barbara Walsh 320 Florence Rd Tel. 899-1561

Treasurer Nancy Kerner 39 Harland Rd. Tel. 893-4264

CEDARWOOD YARD SALE

The Cedarwood Association invites you to participate in the 9th Annual Cedarwood Yard Sale on Saturday, September 19 from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. (Rain date: Sunday, Sept.20). Any family wishing to have a yard sale on that day should fill out the form on the back and return it to Nancy Kerner, 39 Harland Rd., Sept. 12. The cost is \$4.00 for Association members and \$6.00 for non-members. If you wish to join the Cedarwood Association, dues may be included with your yard sale registration form. The Association will be advertising in the local and Boston newspapers, as well as distributing flyers in the Waltham area. Please note: you must register by Sept. 12, to be sure that your house # is included on the yard sale map.

The Cedarwood Association tables will be located in front of 24 Cedarwood Ave. Maps of yard sale locations will be available, as well as refreshments and a white elephant table. These tables are "the" fund raiser for the scholarship fund. Donations are needed for the White Elephant Table/Bake Sale Table! -- such as home furnishings, toys and children's items, books, records, plant cuttings, etc. Individually wrapped baked goods have been a great seller in the past! Please be generous- all proceeds go to the scholarship fund! Bring items to 24 Cedarwood Ave. between 8:30 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. on Sat, Sept. 19. If you wish to drop off your items or have them picked up between Sat, Sept.5 and Fri, Sept. 18, please call Nancy Kerner at 893-4264. We are looking for volunteers to distribute flyers and/or help sell items at the Scholarship tables on the day of the yard sale. If you are interested in helping, please contact Judy O'Neill at 894-2975.

CEDARWOOD PICNIC

The weather was perfect; Ron Comeau of the Jubilee Puppet Theatre entertained with puppets, songs and balloons; and over 100 children and

adults were there! Thanks to all who shopped, cooked, setup, cleaned up, and came to make this picnic a huge success!

CEDARWOOD T-SHIRTS!

We now have Cedarwood T-shirts available for purchase! Shirts are white with green screen. Children's sizes are \$6.00, adult's are \$7.00. T-shirts will be at the Cedarwood Association Yard Sale table Saturday, Sept. 19, or call Candy McGann at 899-4677.

SCHOLARSHIP THANK YOU'S

Many of our neighbors have been very kind to donate money in addition to their annual dues to the scholarship fund. We would like to extend a special thank you to the following neighbors:

> Harry and Susan Stimpson Stanley and Lori Tagarelis Charles and Judy O'Neill Helene Kent

1992 SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS!

Congratulations to Tracy Forte of 124 Thornton Rd. and Danelle Drew of 156 Virginia Rd. Each will be recieving \$300.00 scholarships towards their college expenses. Tracy will be attending Regis College and Danelle will be attending Providence College.

WALTHAM RECYCLING

The time is drawing near! Waltham will begin recycling Sept. 28th. Recycling bins, an information packet, and a calender with the biweekly pickup schedule will be distributed to each household 1 week before that date. Glass, newspaper, and cans are among the items to be recycled. The Waltham Shopper will have information and the Recycling Coordinator's Info Line (893-0004) will be ready the first or second week in September.

SEVICES NEEDED

Elderly neighbor (shut-in) is looking for an occasional visitor and/or help with groceries and yard work. Elderly neighbor would like a ride to and from the grocery store twice a week. If you would like to help either of these neighbors, please call Barbara Walsh at #899-1561.

SERVICES DIRE	CTORY	
Leah Burnett	891-7683	Babysitting, yard work & dog walking
Amy Burnett	891-7683	Babysitting
Hilary Sin	891-8818	Babysitting
Valerie Cormier	894-5619	Babysitting
Aimee Cormier	894-5619	Babysitting
Laura Cormier	894-5619	Babysitting
Carol Taranto	891-0663	Experienced child care, day & evenings
Dora Kadar-Wochner	893-2293	Infant Day-care
Jesse Burnett	891-7683	Snow shoveling, yard work & dog walking
Jeri Shefts	891-1185	Pet sitting
Mark Nardone	893-7287	Snow plowing, Masonry, Landscaping & Paving
Steve Gardner	899-9617	Carpentry, home repairs
Kevin Scott	894-5901	Carpentry, remodeling
Leonard Kelly	899-0730	Window cleaning, interior and exterior painting, gutter cleaning
Mike Shea	893-0112	Interior and exterior painting
Deborah Harrison	647-9283	Tutoring
Sandra Gardner	899-9617	Home tutoring
Nancy Kerner	893-4264	Computer Services: newsletters, mailing labels, word
-		processing, etc.
Lynda Charters	647-4489	Editing and fax services
Joanne Taranto	891-6709	House cleaning
Robert Horgan	899-3257	Skate sharpening

If you would like your name added to (or deleted from) this list in future newsletters, please call Annette Davidson at 899-2995. Please note that you must be a member of the Association to be listed here.

	YARD SALE REGISTRATION FORM	
I wish to participat	e! Members \$4.00 Non-members \$6.00	
NAME ADDRESS PHONE		
Membership Dues	(for those who would like to be members and have not yet paid)	
Family Membersh	ip \$5.00 Single Member Household \$3.00	_
	TOTAL ENCLOSED (membership and/or yard sale registration)	

Please return this slip with cash or check to Nancy Kerner, 39 Harland Rd. Checks should be made out to the Cedarwood Association. REMEMBER, you must register by Sept.12 to guarantee that your house # is on the yard sale map.